
From: Arianna McDonough
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 9:55:15 AM

Hi there,
I just wanted to say I support the proposed turf field at Roosevelt park. Being a former player
having a turf field would benefit the city’s youth. 

Thank you
Arianna McDonough
21 Seaview Ave, Malden 
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